
 

 

 

 
 

 

ECCK Information Session 
 

“North Korea - What's Next?” 
 

 

 

Date: Thursday, September 7, 2017  

Time: 08:00 – 10:00 (registration from 07:30) 

Venue: Charlotte Suite (36F), Hotel Lotte (Sogong Dong) 

Admission: 50,000 KRW 

Agenda:  

07:30 – 08:00  Registration   
08:00 – 08:30  Breakfast  
08:30 – 09:30  Presentation and Discussion 

09:30 – 10:00  Q&A 
 

- Kindly inform us of your attendance by September 5 through RSVP Link or  
contact ECCK Event Team by e-mail event@ecck.eu or call 02-6261-2711. 

 
- Cancellations will be accepted up to September 5. 

 
- Kindly note that “No Shows” will be fully charged.  

 
 
 

Registration 

 
Name  

Title  

Company  

Tel / E-mail  

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.lottehotel.com/seoul/en/location.asp
https://ecck.eu/events/ecck-information-session-2/
mailto:event@ecck.eu


 

 

 

 
 

Speakers 

 

 
 
Dr. Lars-André 
RICHTER  
Head of the Friedrich 
Naumann Foundation 
for Freedom Korea 
office 

 

Lars-André Richter is the Head of the Friedrich Naumann 

Foundation for Freedom Korea office since June 2012. He 

studied amongst others German Literature, Philosophy and 

History in Tübingen, Leipzig, Paris (Paris III – Sorbonne 

Nouvelle) and Berlin. He earned his PhD from Humboldt 

University in Berlin in 2008 with doctoral dissertation on the 

Weimar Republic.  

 

He has been working for the FNF since 2008: he served as 

Press Officer and Deputy Spokesman at the Foundation’s 

headquarters in Potsdam before the current post. Prior to 

joining FNF, he also worked for the DAAD (Deutscher 

Akademische Austauschdienst / German Academic 

Exchange Service), amongst others in Mexico-City, and later 

for WELT ONLINE, the online edition of the German daily 

newspaper ”Die Welt”. 

 

 
 
Tim Brose  
Program Officer North 
Korea of the Friedrich 
Naumann Foundation 
for Freedom 

 

Tim Brose is the Program Officer for North Korea at the 

Friedrich Naumann Foundation for Freedom in Seoul since 

summer 2016. He received his Bachelor’s Degree in Asian 

Studies with a focus on East Asia and Korea from the 

University of Bonn, Germany. He graduated from Korea 

University’s Graduate School of International Studies with a 

Master’s Degree in “International Development and 

Cooperation”, focusing on global climate change cooperation 

and urban sustainable development.  Before joining FNF 

Korea, he gained experience amongst others at United 

Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) and Deutsche 

Gesellschaft für internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ). 

 


